
 

 
 

 

 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 
 

NORTH COAST RAILROAD AUTHORITY 
 

Chairman Wagenet has decided to cancel the Regular NCRA Board Meeting scheduled 

for April 11, 2018. The NCRA Executive Assistant/Clerk of the Board has suffered a 

death in the family and will not be available for this meeting.     

 

The next NCRA Board Meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, May 9, 2018 at 10:30 a.m. 

at the Humboldt County Board of Supervisors Chambers located at 825 5th Street in 

Eureka. 

 

If you require additional information, please call the NCRA office at (707) 463-3280. 

 

Mitch Stogner 

Executive Director  

NCRA 

 

 

April 4, 2018 

 


